Cottonwood Valley Weekly

cottonwoodvalley.org

April 7, 2014

CVCS Mission Statement

CVCS offers a rigorous academic program designed to meet the individual needs of each student. CVCS will promote leadership, civic responsibility, and environmental awareness. Through community engagement, CVCS students will understand their effects on the world around them. The School offers the community a parent-driven public school choice in which teachers, students, and parents are partners.

Spring Budget Meetings

Come learn about the school budget process! Your input is welcome. All meetings are at 5:30 and are held in the multi-purpose room.

April 7

April 9

May 5

Please turn in your
Labels for Education
from Pepperidge
Farm products by
April 10 to help us
earn bonus points for
PE equipment!

Funch Menu

Tuesday: Spaghetti

Wed: Cook's choice

Thursday: Burritos

Friday: Pizza

Monday: Tacos

Calendar of Events:

April:

7: Budget Committee Meeting—all parents are welcome

9: Governing Council Meeting 5:30pm

18: No school

23: Early release 12:15

Congratulations 1st-3rd grade Spelling Bee Winners!

Kris Sierra, Jora Garner, Meris Childs, Kacey Thunborg, Karen Gaytan, and Warren Kurtnaker took the first six spots



during the CVCS competition and will continue on to the Socorro School District Spelling Bee on Friday, April 11 at 9:00am at Sarracino Middle School.

Come show your support for the talented students of

Cottonwood!

3rd Annual CVCS

Talent Show



Tuesday, April 8 (tomorrow!)
6:30 pm

IMPORTANT! Parents of 6th Graders:

<u>Please</u> plan ahead! To enroll in 7th grade, your child needs a T-DAP immunization BEFORE SCHOOL STARTS ON AUGUST 18, 2014! Students who are <u>not</u> immunized will <u>not</u> be allowed to begin classes until they have the shot.

CVCS Superstar



Diana Hufft

Profile <u>age</u>: 9 <u>grade</u>: 4th <u>years attended CVCS</u>: 5

Favorites food: Spaghetti book: The Lightning Thief color: Orange

Movie: Wreck-it Ralph TV show: Teen Titans 60

<u>Ice cream</u>: Rainbow sherbet <u>Sport</u>: Soccer <u>sports team</u>: Dolphins

born: in Socorro

Diana has a younger brother, Billy-4. She has a Guinea pig named Sweetie, kittens named Rosetta, Apricot, and Candy Crush, Yappie the dog, Blue Doc the cat, Vanilla the pony, and Cocoa the goat. In her free time Diana likes to play MineCraft, play with her friends and Billy, and play soccer. Diana has been to the Grand Canyon and Meteor Crater in Arizona. When Diana grows up she wants to be a veterinarian or a teacher. Congratulations, Diana, you are a superstar!

Intent to Re-Enroll

Intent to re-enroll forms for the 2014-2015 school year were sent home last week. Please return your form as soon as possible to reserve your child's spot in next year's class. All forms must be received by April 11, 2014. Thank you!



Congratulations to 5th grader Radeen Moradi for his 3rd place medal at last week's Chess Tournament at NMT!

Radeen played about 25 matches and beat 17 people in a seven-hour period between 9:30am-4:30pm.

Fantastic job, Radeen!!

Congratulations also go to 5th grader Ayden Lewis!

Ayden sent a letter to the author of *Mr. Terrupt* as a class assignment. The letter was about the book and answered several questions like "why was the book meaningful" and "what did you realize about yourself after reading the book?" Mrs. Burleigh sent the classes' letters in, and Ayden was a state finalist in the national contest! Fantastic job, Ayden!



2014-2015 Kindergarten Lottery Last Friday in April

If you have a child/sibling who will enter kindergarten this August, please stop by the office and fill out an intent to enroll form for the April Lottery.

If you have friends or family interested in CVCS, please tell them to fill out an enrollment form before the April lottery.